Photo Club

I would like to take this opportunity to compliment
and congratulate the members of the Photo Club on a job
well done this year, and for the excellent choice of photo-
graphs taken and submitted to the REBEL and BUGLE.

Though small in number, the Photo Club has done an
outstanding job in seeing that the right pictures were al-
ways in the right hands, at (more or less) the right times,
in all the right places — et cetera.

We have attempted to (always very informally) employ
art and photography to capture real people. We hope our
efforts have at least approximated our expectations.

Sincerely,
Russ Bridgers
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